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NOTICE OF CORRECTED BALLOTS – PATROL UNIT  
 

 

The Maine Labor Relations Board (Board) is conducting a mail-ballot election to 

determine whether certain Patrol Unit employees of the Town of Oxford’s Police 

Department wish to be represented for the purposes of collective bargaining by the 

Teamsters Local Union No. 340 or whether they wish to be represented by the 

Oxford Maine Police Officers Association or whether the employees wish to have 

no bargaining representative. 

 

On April 11, 2025, the Board issued a Notice to Employees that provided certain 

details of the election including that the ballots would be mailed on May 16, 2025, 

and counted on June 3, 2025.  On May 16, the Board mailed incorrect ballots to 

the Oxford Police employees voting in the mail ballot election.  Specifically, the 

voters were provided the ballot for an election that does not involve Oxford Police 

employees. 

 

To fix this error, the Board will mail the correct ballot to the Patrol Unit voters on 

May 21, 2025.  Additionally, the deadline for the Board’s receipt of the ballots is 

extended to June 6, 2025.  Please complete and return your ballot according to 

the instructions in the correspondence that accompanies your ballot. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the Board’s office at (207) 287-2015. 

 

 

 

      By:  ____________________________ 

May 21, 2025        Neil P. Daly, Executive Director 

Augusta, Maine        Maine Labor Relations Board 
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